
-----Original Message----- 
From:   
Sent: Wednesday, August 28, 2019 10:23 AM 
To: response <response@hkex.com.hk> 
Subject: proposed new Note 3 to Listing Rules 3.28 for a general waiver 
 
WARNING: External email, please exercise caution. 
 
 
I am a member of the Hong Kong Institute of Chartered Secretaries and I strongly disagree with 
the proposed new Note 3. 
 
Without being associated with any professional body, the quality of a person is too difficult to be 
up to a required standard and too difficult to be measured objectively. 
 
Why is it so difficult to become an associate member of Hong Kong Institute of Chartered 
Secretaries?  It only takes two years to study a master degree at some HK universities and you 
will become an associate member. 
 
-- 
Best Regards, 
Patrick Lee 

 




